

Reserve Info Bulletin



CG Reserve to use GovDelivery to send info/updates

The Assistant Commandant for Reserve (CG-R) recently set up Coast Guard Reserve specific topics within GovDelivery. This service is an e-mail subscription management system that allows people, including members of the public, to subscribe to news and information.

GovDelivery users can select specific topics that interest them by visiting <u>U.S. Coast</u> <u>Guard (govdelivery.com)</u>.

Reserve-specific topics include:

- ➤ Active Duty Volunteer Opportunities,
- ➤ Reserve Component Manager Guidance,
- Reserve Information and Action Bulletins, and
- ➤ Reserve Training

Whenever information on that topic is made available, people who have subscribed to that topic receive an email. Individuals can customize and manage their subscription profile in order to receive exactly the types of information they desire, and they may cancel their subscriptions at any time—all you need is an email address.

POC: If you would like to request to post information to one of the above topics, please contact Ms. Shavonne Tomkins at Shavonne.LTomkins@uscg.mil.